
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 12/21/2017 11:18:48 AM
Subject: SC State candidates - revised

Attachments: 12-21-17 press release.pdf

We apologize for the omission of a candidate for the 4th Congressional district. The letter of intent was hand-
delivered to our office by the deadline - and time stamped. The candidate’s name did not appear on the press release 
dated January 19, 2017. Attached is a revised list of candidates.
 
Thank you!
Martha
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